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17th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 17th March we would like to arrange for the children in Owls & Robins classes to be visited by a 

“Roman Soldier” for the day as part of their current history study of Life In Roman Britain.  

 

‘Titus’ has been visiting us for many years now and every time he has been the children have absolutely loved 

it.  

He works very hard all day to enable the children to discover all about the life of a Roman soldier, their 

weapons and equipment. The children will work in the studio with him and some will have the opportunity 

to dress up in armour and helmets and listen to a renactment of the story of Boudicca’s Revolt. 

 

All of them will also have the chance to work outside with Titus (weather permitting!) using replica shields 

and swords to make up some of the Roman battle formations and learning to march! 

 

The cost of the visit is £4.50 to cover the soldier’s travelling expenses and charges. We feel that a visit from 

the Roman soldier will really enhance the children’s learning about life in Roman Britain. Therefore, we would 

be very grateful if you could make payment via School Money by Monday 2nd March, you will receive a link 

to the School Money website via text message and email. 

 

With many thanks for your support 

 

 

Mrs Clarkson & Miss Gries 

Y4 Class teachers 
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